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  PTA Cake Sale 
Ready, Get Set, BAKE! 

To celebrate SPRING the PTA will be hosting a Spring Cake Sale including a Cupcake / Cake Decorating 

Competition. 

Cake donations will be grately appreciated.  They can be baked or bought.  All money raised will go towards the 

PTA to assist the school with much needed fundings. Please bring all cake donations and competition entries in 

on Monday morning on the 8th of May and place them in the Afterschool Club. 

Date:  Monday, 8th of May 2017 
Time:   3:15pm onwards 

Competition:  £1.00 to enter. 

Cupcake Decorating Competition 

Children can enter 4 of their best decorated cupcakes or Cake into the Spring Cake Competition.  The cakes 

need to be decorated in a “Spring Theme”.  It cost only £1.00 to enter, with a winner chosen from each year 

group.  Each winner will receive a special prize. 

Please complete the entry slip below should your child wish to participate in the competition.  You will be 

provided with a plate to place your entry on.  Your childs name to be written on the back and the year  they are 

in on the front. 

Afterschool Club Children: Children in Afterschool club can provide money to Ms. Thurman in a clearly marked 

envelope. 

Please note: No Money to go into the School Office.  Please provide Cake Entry form and money to your Class 

Rep in a clearly marked envelope with exact money by Thursday, 4th of May.  A plate will be provided on Friday, 

5th of May for your cake entry. 

Thank you for your support! 

Walkern PTA 

 

Spring Cake Competition – Entry From 

 

Child 1:  __________________________________ Year:  _________ 

 

Child 2:  _________________________________ Year:  _________ 

  

Child 3:  _________________________________ Year:  _________ 


